
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/21/2012 12:57:58 PM
To: Julie Halligan (JMH@cpuc.ca.gov); Jack Hagan (Jack.Hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fwd: Unusual Event Exited at Diablo Canyon

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From: DCPP Communications <DCPPCommunications@,pge.com>
Date: October 21, 2012, 12:46:34 PM PDT
To: Officers - All <AllPGEOfficers@,exchan.ge.pge.com>
Cc: "Allen, Barry" <BSA8@pge.com>. "Bedwell, Ed" <ET6.1 @pge.com>. 
"Frizzell, Roger" <RCFE@pge.com>. "Halpin, Ed" <E.lH8@pge.com>. 
"Welsch, James" <JMW 1 @pge.com>. DCPP Corporate Affairs 
< lorporateAffairs@,pge.com>
Subject: Unusual Event Exited at Diablo Canyon

PG&E Officers;
Diabio Canyon Power Plant Units 1 and 2 exited the Unusual Event this morning at 
11:42 a.m.
As a recap, at 12:09 a.m. today, some small movement was detected in the control 
room. After confirming an earthquake occurred approximately 90 miles north of the 
station (near King City), our Shift Manager declared an Unusual Event, which is the 
lowest classification in our emergency response procedure. Both Units remain at 100 
percent power with no impact to safety or operations.
Our plant staff effectively mobilized and implemented our procedures, including 
thorough plant walk-downs. As always, we appreciate the support of our entire PG&E 
organization in working through this challenge.
Please reach out to me if you have any questions.
Ed

From: DCPP Communications
Sent: Sunday, October 21, 2012 1:59 AM

SB GT&S 0185877
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To: Officers - All _______
Cc: Al[en, Barry; Bedwell, Ed;JRedacted 
Redact

Frizzell. Roger; Halpin, Ed; Redacte 
_________ Welsch, JamesJones, Thomas G&PRreqacteq 

Subject: Unusual Event declared for earthquake felt at Diablo Canyon

PG&E Officers;
This note is provided for your information. An Unusual Event (UE) was declared for 
Units 1 and 2 at 12:09 a.m. (0009) on Sunday, Oct. 21 after slight movement was felt 
in the Control Room following a 5.3 magnitude earthquake that occurred outside of 
King City (approximately 90 miles from the plant).
Both Units remain stable and are operating at 100 percent power. DCPP personnel 
continue to closely monitor the plant and we will inform you once we exit the UE.
In an effort to continue to keep our community informed, a media release will also be 
issued once the event has been successfully exited.
We will be communicating to plant employees in a similar fashion.
Internal Nuclear Communications

SB GT&S 0185878


